
From: Nick Tindley [mailto:nrt@fcbgroup.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 20 December 2018 9:46 AM 
To: SUMMERS, Ingrid 

Cc: Chambers - Ross J 
Subject: RE: AM2017/60 - General Retail Industry Award - substantive claims [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
We confirm the ARA is pressing the flexible part-time claim.  We apologise for the oversight with the 
4 December 2018 Statement. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Nick Tindley 
 
From: SUMMERS, Ingrid <Ingrid.SUMMERS@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 20 December 2018 9:41 AM 
To: Nick Tindley <nrt@fcbgroup.com.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2017/60 - General Retail Industry Award - substantive claims [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Good morning Mr Tindley,  
 
I refer you to the Statement issued by the President on 4 December 2018 ([2018] FWCFB 7385) 
regarding the above matter. Interested parties were asked to review the summary of submissions 
document and confirm which matters are being pursued.  
 
Could you please confirm the ARA’s intention regarding item 1B of the summary document? If we do 
not hear from you by 4.00 pm on Friday 21 December 2018, we will assume the ARA are not 
pressing the item.  
 
I note that the Australian Industry Group has withdrawn its ‘flexible part-time claim’ (see 
correspondence dated 14 December 2018).  
 
Regards,  
 
INGRID SUMMERS  
Assistant Director, Modern Awards 
Modern Awards, Economics and Research Section  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +613 8656 4709 

 
ingrid.summers@fwc.gov.au   
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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